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To the Independent Planning Commission
Dear Commissioners,
I have been reading through the submissions made by Santos, and their advisor Senior Councillor Lancaster.

I must dispute his claim, paragraph 24 that the Precautionary Principle should not be triggered.  There are still
too many un resolved risks associated with this project to jeopardise farmland, wild areas and local
communities.

Santos has already had spillages in Queensland which have not been remediate.  I am concerned their claims to
remediate damage will not be honoured.

This morning, the Sydney Morning Herald, page 3 reports that AGL is closing down the Liddel Power Station,
replacing it with renewable generation and 500 mega joules battery storage, they will then double that volume
across the country. 

Renewables will soon satisfy our energy needs.  The Santos scheme is not in the community interest but in the
interest of the company, the directors and shareholders.  Meagre royalties will come to the Government.

Yours Sincerely
Alan Yuille
(3a James St. Manly, 2095, address not for publication)

Sent from my iPad
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